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Raszka Shelley

From: Terri Denton <walther2312@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 9:48 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Cc: COMMISSION ODFW; INFO Odfw

Subject: HB 3515 ESA De-Listing wolves

To Whom It May Concern:   

 

I wish to go on the record and request the support of HB 3515 in the Oregon Legislature that will prevent the gray wolves from being 
included on the state's list of threatened or endangered species.   

 

 Thank you! 

 

Terri Denton 

walther2312@hotmail.com 

541-561-8749 

 

 


